
Welcome to our latest NewsleƩer….. 
 
 
 
 
 
** June’s NewsleƩer is brief! It is just a reminder and an invitaƟon to the Parish Plan presentaƟon of the 
results and findings of the recent quesƟonnaire sent to all households ** 
** It will take place this Saturday, 24 June 2023, at the Village Hall, between the hours of 10am-midday**  
** Everyone is welcome ** 
** Cakes, drinks & snacks will be served ** 
** RepresentaƟon from North Yorkshire Council, NYC Highways, North York Moors NaƟonal Park and 
Lockton Parish Council will be in aƩendance ** 
 
* For those who can’t make it, there is a brief session on Monday, 26 June 2023 at the Parish Council 
meeƟng, starƟng at 7:30pm * 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you, discussing the results and helping the Parish Council to shape an acƟon 
plan for the next 5 years!! 
 

Thank you for your conƟnued support! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A message from the Parish Council Lockton Parish Council website: 
 

sites.google.com/view/lockton-parish-council/home 
 

Lockton Parish Council email: 
 

locktonpc@gmail.com 


